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October Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

School is back in full swing and except for a Florence-filled 

week, we’ve had wonderful weather. We spent many hours 

outdoors after school and we hope to do more of the same 

this month. With this being said, you may want to start bringing 

a light jacket for your child for the coming months. 

Just like pumpkin spice, Fall crafts are finally ‘in season’ and 

we look forward to experimenting with autumn colors and the 

foliage from our trees! 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

October 3 

Mrs. Tabitha’s Birthday 

October 9 

Fall Picture Day 

October 12 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

October 17 

Early Release Day (pick-up at 

noon) for NC 

PreK/Alamance/Burlington 

Schools 

October 18 

4’s Pumpkin Patch Day & 

Mrs. Shirley’s Birthday 

October 30 

Ms. Jeannette’s Birthday 

 

Announcements: 

Please sign your child in/out 

every day! 

Parents, with the new school 

year starting up we just want 

to remind you to sign in/out 

your child every day. This is a 

state regulation and we 

would greatly appreciate it if 

you would continue to do so 

each day. 

Figure 1: Our 3’s & 4’s are trying out new PE Classes with 

Miss Alannah. She is doing great introducing new and 

exciting activities! The children are LOVING it!! Thank 

you, Miss Alannah, for all the fun added to each day! 
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Figure 2: Another fun-filled activity taking place 

during Miss Alannah’s PE class! 

Figure 3: Ms. Michelle’s 2’s houses  

Figure 4: Ms. Robin’s class’ rainy day group 

painting 

Figure 5: Mrs. Robin’s 3’s houses. Look at how 

much difference a year makes in the 

foundation of a home built by 2 and 3-

year olds! 


